9000 South

Redwood Road to State Street
AWAere IMPROVED

by UDOT

Construction Begins Spring 2023

The Utah Department of Transportation (UDOT) will start on several improvements on 9000 South
from Redwood Road to State Street beginning as soon as April 2023.

Improvements include:

One new eastbound and westbound Improve left turning from southbound 700
lane from Redwood Road to 700 West West to eastbound 9000 South

Buffered bicycle lanes from Repaving 9000 South from

Redwood Road to 700 West 700 West to State Street

Continuous sidewalks E=%xE| Sign up to receive

throughout the corridor construction updates

[=]

Project Map
2 Legend
3 ROCKY MOUNTAIN
s POWER STATION . 10
o ~ Construction a
8 I:I = Area T
Z 9000 S lé @
Bridge
&
Roadway Widening (\Q~\ Left Turn Improvement @ Pavement Preservation
*
N

Cross section mock-up

HOTLINE 855-925-2801 Project #5626 EMAIL widen9000south@publicinput.com m
WEB udotinput.utah.gov/widen9000south

AEWANE Keecping Utah Moving



http://udotinput.utah.gov/widen9000south

